EXHIBIT

From: Doug Cassidy <plynn3@q.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 7:50 PM CROOK COUNTV
To: Plan

Subject: Dollar General purposal on Juniper Canyon MAY 03 2024

PLANNING DEPT

Traffic will increase in an already high traffic area with only one way in and out of the area which after all the years of
discussion has yet to be solved.
This is a residential area.
I can’t imagine that the Dollar General corporation has any idea of the area they are proposing to build.
Please take into consideration what the impact that letting this happen will be on Juniper Canyon and the
surrounding area. We have enough traffic on this road as it is.

Thank You, Doug and Paula Cassidy [CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO
NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



